
 

 
 
-------- Forwarded Message -------- 
Subject:  RE: Pounamu adze head, West Coast 

Date:  Wed, 20 Feb 2019 17:26:02 +1300 

From:  
Sumner Musuem 
<sumner.museum@xtra.co.nz> 

To:  'Kaitiaki Moihinui' <mok.valley@gmail.com> 
 

Thank you for your query re a pounamu adze head from Mokihinui.  I am afraid it is not pounamu at all but 
a grey  stone from D”rville Island and came from the garden of my brother-in-law Ernest Coleman who had 
a small farm near the camp site.This was confirmed by Roger Duff then head of Canterbury Museum. Thank 
you for your query. Topsy Rule Hon.Secretary. 

 


